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Salve Regina College
The Newport College
Weekly News Bulletin
Vol. 3., No. 12 October 23, 1975

Parents Weekend Begins Saturday

Parent-student classes are just one of the many activities scheduled for the approximately 400
persons who are expected on campus this weekend for the school's 14th Anmia'.‘l‘ParentSf Weekend.

Festivities get underway officially at 9:30 a. m. Saturday morning in Ochre Court w1th registration
and a coffee hour for students, parents, faculty and administrators.

A variety of 25 minute parent-student classes --

Society and the Three Laws of Thermodynamics, by Dr. Ascanio DiPippo, Room 229
Newport's Role in the American War for Independenoe by Sister Ann Nelson Room 206
The New Morality, by Father James Healy, Room 210
Who Profits From Women's Liberation?, by Mr. David Carlin, Room 228
The Sounds of Silence, by Mr. Glenn Giuttari, Room 214 '
Ptolemy and Coperanicus and Explanatory Models, by Sister Lois Eveleth Room 215
Dream Symbolism and Greek Mythology, by Dr. James Hersh, Room 260°
Nursing: Who, What, Why, When, Where, by Mrs. Barbara Dean, Room 271
Opening the Doors to Living the Christian Experience, Sister Eloise Tobin, Room 270
¥
will be held at 11:00 and 11:35 a.m. in O'Hare Academic Center, followed by a buffet luncheon at
Miley Hall at 12:15 - 1:45 p.m.

The Newport College Singers will give their first concert of the year at 2:00 p. m. in Ochre
Court. They'll perform such special selections as "Huswifery" by Richard Winslow and *'You'll
Never Walk Alone" by Rodgers and Hammerstein for Parents_ Weekend visitors.

The rest of the afternoon has been set aside as free time for parent-student get togethers and campus
tours.

A gala Parents Weekend dinner will be held Saturday night at the Sheraton-Islander, followed by
dancing from 9:00 p. m. to midnight in Ochre Court's Great Hall.

Brunch Sunday morning in Miley Hall and Mass in the College Chapel will conclude the weekend's
activities. Contact the Public Relations Office if you'd like more infornmetion.’

Library Schedule
October 25-27 -

Saturday, October 25 Open 1:00 to 5:00 p. m.
Sunday, October 26 “Closed
Monday, October 27 Open :00 t0.10:00 p. m.

Coilege Presidents Displayed in O'Hare

Archivist Sister Mary Smith has compiled a photographic exhibit of one-quarter century of Salve
Regina College Presidents which will be on display in the glass case in the lobby of O'Hare for
approximately one month. The exhibit is composed of photographs of Salve Regina College's five
presidents - Sister Mary Matthew Doyle, Sister Mary Hilda Miley, Sister Mary Emily Shanley, Sister
Mary Christopher O'Rourke and Sister Lucille McKillop. (The College Archives Office is now
officially located on the third floor of Ochre Court.)

Juniors and Seniors Don't Miss ==

"How to Get a Job" Seminar 2:30 - 4:30 Wednesday, October 29, O'Hare 260
Learn how to -- prepare a resume, prepare for an interview, make the most
of an interview. Check with the Placement Office if you have any questions,
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Student Veterans Wanted

The Office of Veterans Affairs is looking for two student veterans to work under the Veterans
Administration Work-Study Program. To be eligible, veterans must be enrolled in a full-time
program and have demonstrable financial need.

Veterans who are interested in part-time employment and meet the basic eligibility require-
ments should contact the Office of Veterans Affairs.

Rabbi James B. Rosenberg to Speak Tuesday

Rabbi James B. Rosenberg, spiritual leader of the Barrington Jewish Center will speak on
the "Jewish-Christian Dialogue: Present Position and Future Possibilities," on Tuesday,
October 28 at 8:00 p.m. in O'Hare 260. Rabbi Rosenberg's lecture is sponsored jointly by the
Jewish Chautaugua Society and the S.R.C. Department of Religious Studies and is open to the
public without charge. An informal wine and cheese hour will follow his talk.

Student Volunteers Needed for Tutoring

Volunteers are needed for tutoring during the school day (8:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m.) at the
following Newport schools:

John Clarke School 7th grade tutoring in all subjects
Rogers High School day and evening sessions math and reading
All Elementary Schools

More details are available from Sr. Virginia Walsh at extension 264, or Mrs. Judy Jones

at 847-0307. Persons with special hobbies or interests to share with elementary or high
school students are also encouraged to apply.

J ack Flash is Coming

Don't Miss the "Jack Flash Quadrasonic Sound and Light Show'" Thursday, October 30 from
8:00 p.m. to 1:00 a. m. in Mercy Theatre. Tickets for the show are $3.00 and are on sale at
O'Hare Academic Center Lobby, 11:30 - 1:00 p.m. and 6:00 - 7:30 p. m. Monday through Thursday,
and 11:30 - 1:00 on Friday.

Interested in Singing Lessons? =-It's Not Too Late

Anyone who'd like to take singing lessons --classical or popular, for college credit or no-credit,
should contact Instructor Merrill Shea in the Music Department (on Wednesdays), or Music
Department Chairman, Glenn Giuttari, at extension 355.
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